
Further to our previous reply, I can confirm that the topic of prostitution has not been discussed 

during any meeting of the National Anti-Trafficking and Modern Slavery Network since its inception 

to date and therefore there are no minutes of network meetings that can be copied to you. 

 

Please note that if you are dissatisfied with this response you may appeal to the Interim Chief 

Executive at the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for West Yorkshire in accordance with 

the attached appeal procedure. 

 


